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MS Susan Robertson 
16 Thornton Street ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 

RE: DA2021/2065 -0  Market Lane MANLY NSW 2095 

Hi there 

This DA appears to infer that there will be bins for the storage of waste - and let's assume that 
waste will be empty alcohol vessels, food scraps and cigarettes - under the roof of the library 
and replacing the existing dry bike storage area. 

I object to this placement of the bins. I'm a regular customer of a business near this proposed 
storage area and no-one wants to be eating and drinking this close to bins and the attendant 
smells, esp stale alcohol and rotting food, and vermin (we've all seen rats in Market Lane). 

Further, this is a dry storage area for bikes and it should be retained for that purpose. 
Additionally, in days with inclement weather the area is a dry space to take refuge from the rain 
with a hot drink. 

The applicants of the DA should find space for waste disposal within the existing confines of 
the pop-up bar. If rubbish is something they don't want close to patrons, then they'd understand 
why patrons of other businesses feel the same way. 
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